
                 

 

 

 

SUMMER TERM – Week 5 (w/c 18th May 2020) 

Years 3 & 4 

Dear Parents / Children, 

Thank you all for sending in some fantastic pieces of work.  The very best examples we push to the class 

display board which can be found under the ‘sharing tab’. Most children seem happy navigating their way 

round the Purple Mash website however, if you need any further help, please contact school using the 

Westcott office number or make a post on the ‘Problems with Purple Mash’ blog.  Whilst we love to see 

your work on the website, remember it is absolutely fine to work offline. If possible, let us know how you got 

on, or upload a picture. It is really important to take regular breaks when working on the computer. 

Whilst we have tried our best to offer a variety of interesting tasks in English, Maths and another topic, we 

understand that sometimes it is not possible to complete all the tasks.   

The learning tasks set for this week are as follows:   

English:  Access via the blog and all sessions have a 2do tasks set.  

 Session 1 – Punctuating direct speech 

 Session 2 – Diary entry as a Roman Governor and as a Celt. 

 Session 3 – Crafting open questions.  

Maths:  Access to videos and worksheets through the blog to White Rose Maths Hub:  

 Year 3 - Fractions  

 Year 4 – Fractions 

RE:  The story of the Good Samaritan.  

Spelling: Homophones 

Mindfulness for Children: Colour in a range of mandala whilst listening to mindful music. 

Please watch the blog video before attempting any 2do task set and remember to “hand in” your 2do work 

as otherwise it cannot be marked and shows as outstanding.  

Hopefully, you are all able to access the comments we make on your work and are enjoying the rewards! 

If you haven’t yet been able to reorganise your work folders, have another look at last week’s computer 

blog which will help you organise your work folders so that any uploaded images can be easily located.  Try 

creating a folder for each week’s work (week 4, week 5, etc). 

We are all missing seeing you all and hope you are keeping well.  We are busy at school preparing and 

planning for a possible return to school when it is safe to do so.  In the meantime, keep up the amazing 

work you are doing.  We are all very proud of you. 

 

With very best wishes, 

Mrs Coyle, Mrs Squires & Miss Thomas.  

P.S. Don’t forget to follow Surrey Hills All Saints on Facebook and Twitter.   


